Helen Hanna Casey, CEO, Howard Hanna Real Estate Services
Message to the Company, 10-28-2018

Good Afternoon,

We are all shocked and saddened over the tragedy that occurred yesterday in Pittsburgh. This terrible act of anger and violence affects all of us and is truly in our back yard.  Our Squirrel Hill office is only 6 blocks away from the Tree of Life synagogue, and just over a mile from our first office in Shadyside.  Many of our families, friends, neighbors, colleagues and clients are touched personally by this horrific act.  Our hearts are with them. 

Many of you have reached out to ask about the safety of members of the Howard Hanna team and we thank you for your kind messages.  It shows the strength of the bonds between us. 

 Squirrel Hill is everyone’s back yard and Pittsburgh is everyone's neighborhood.
 
Our thoughts and prayers go out to our community as we stand in solidarity with our Jewish community and for all people of faith. 

Please join us in praying for those who grieve and those who have lost loved ones. Most of all, let us pray for our country and hope for an end to the anger that surrounds us.  Let’s all pray for a kinder and gentler world. 

Hug someone you know today and wish them peace. 


Helen Hanna Casey
CEO
Howard Hanna Real Estate Services


[bookmark: _GoBack]Excerpt from Pittsburgh Business Times article, 10-29-18

Helen Hanna Casey, CEO of Howard Hanna Real Estate Services, is one of the many Pittsburgh executives who today dealt with a detoured commute, since her street — a block and a half from Tree of Life — has been closed for the week as investigators scour what’s become an enlarged crime scene and as national media figures set up locations for what’s become an international story.
She said her company opted to host what she called a “gathering of reflection” at Mansions of Fifth instead of a regular Monday morning meeting, bringing more than 80 agents together in what she described as a “cathartic” meeting of prayers and singing. She said her company plans to announce a fund to support the Tree of Life recovery today.
Otherwise, she said an event for top performers will go on as normal this evening, a decision she said was made after conferring with Jewish agents at the company.
“It’s terrible to live in fear, isn’t it?” said Hanna Casey, emphasizing the shooting was “in Pittsburgh’s backyard,” not just that of Squirrel Hill’s.


